
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 9, 2022 
 
Dear Dr. Johnson, 
 
On behalf of the American Physical Society, we would like to thank you for 
speaking during the Countering Misinformation session at the Annual 
Leadership Meeting. The session succeeded in no small part because of your 
contribution. 
 
The strength of APS lies in our community's commitment to the programs and 
activities of the Society.  We very much appreciate the time and effort you 
dedicated to make our meeting a success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Frances Hellman                                          
President     
 

 
Jonathan A. Bagger 
Chief Executive Officer 
 




